
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Burglary 

018th District (Near North) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
About the Crimes: 
The above pictured offenders are wanted in connection with Burglaries occurring in 
the 018th District (Near North) throughout January and February.  During these 
crimes the male offender broke a window to a business and took money from the 
cash register.  The female offender acted as a lookout.  Incidents have occurred 
along North and Milwaukee Avenues mainly between the hours of 12:00 A.M. and 
5:00 A.M.  
 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference #P16-1-029CA 
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